
SCOCA  conference  2017
registration now open
Registration is now open for the California Constitution Center’s conference on the
California Supreme Court.

Click here to register. Visit the conference page for more information. There are
only 200 tickets available, and this event always sells out, so don’t delay!

https://scocablog.com/scoca-conference-2017-registration-now-open/
https://scocablog.com/scoca-conference-2017-registration-now-open/
https://www.regonline.com/Register/Checkin.aspx?EventID=1877389
https://www.law.berkeley.edu/research/california-constitution-center/events/2017-supreme-court-california-conference/
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